
                  
 

ST. VITAL CURLING CLUB MISSION STATEMENT 
The St. Vital Curling Club is a family orientated facility proudly dedicated to promoting affordable 

recreational and competitive curling in a friendly traditional environment. 
 

Happy New Year and good curling in 2016! 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
Manitoba Open     Jan.14-17 
25th Annual Battle of the Sexes  March 8th 
Travelers Provincials   March 10-13 
Last Chance Spiel   April 4-8 
Juniors Mixed Double   April 4-8 

 
CALCUTTA  

The Calcutta will be on Jan. 13 at 7pm.  There will be 
pizza coupons distributed to the SVCC teams in the 

MB. Open.  Any teams not present can get their 
coupons at the bar during the spiel. 

 
MANITOBA OPEN 

Come out and watch the spiel, SVCC has 18 teams 
participating this year. 

The Kevin Roy band will be playing bluegrass music 
on Friday night. 

 
CLUB IMPROVEMENTS 

During the Xmas break, the following improvements 
were completed at the club: 

• Inspection & tune-up of furnace & roof top 
units 

• Installed Rain cap on chimney 
• All ducts cleaned 
• Stair edging installed in ice area 
• Reupholstered damaged chairs 
• Back stairway reopened 
• LED lights installed in lounge and Rose room 
• Overall cleanup of the club 

 
CLUB SOCIAL MEDIA  

(www.stvitalcurling.ca, @stvitalcc) 
If you have any questions or would like something 
posted on the Website or Twitter feed, please contact 
Ken Stevens using the contact information below. 

SVCC MERCHANDISE 
St. Vital Curling Club merchandise can be ordered by 
contacting Pamela Kok at pjkok@mymts.net.   
Merchandise options: 

• Hoodies     $50 
• Toques     $15 
• Golf Shirts    $35 
• Curling Jackets    $60 
• T-Shirts     $24 

 
JUNIORS FUNDRAISER 

If your Skip has all the SVCC merchandise they can 
wear, look at helping the Junior Curling program with 
purchasing one of the following: 

• Hardline Brushes carbon fibre handle    $169 
• Performance fibreglass handle brush  $65 
• EQ pads    $30 
• Performance TX pad   $25 
• Standard oval pads   $20 

 
Any inquires on ordering, contact Guy Beaudry @ 
guy.m.beaudry@gmail.com 

 
TRAVELLER’S VOLUNTEERS WANTED 

Anybody interest in helping the Club with hosting the 
2016 Provincial Traveller’s bonspiel in March, contact 

Duane Budnick @ thepirate@shaw.ca 
 

EXECUTIVE WANTED 
Anybody interest in helping the Club with House 

responsibilities, contact Greg Keddie @ 
GKeddie@winnipeg.ca 
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ST. VITAL CURLING CLUB (stvitalcurling.ca) 

286 Regal Ave, Wpg, MB, R2M 0P5 (256-3623) 
PRESIDENT – Greg Keddie 



2015 – 2016 RENTAL LEAGUES 
Curlettes   Barb Parker (452-9940) 
St. Boniface CC  Glenn Dodd (253-6905) 
Business Girls  Darlene McDonald (237-4364) 
C.N. Past Presidents John Iacozza 
Friday Night Mixed Angela Trombo (261-4631) 
Law Students  Matt Carvell 
Glenbrier Ladies  Ali Logan (254-2367) 
Seniors Open  Les Oliver (233-5724) 
Retired Men  Bryan Weston (257-2552) 
Tuesday Night Ladies Michelle Wadelius (612-3321) 
Louis Riel Teachers Th Peter Cowie (284-7011) 
Louis Riel Teachers Mon Ginette Trapp (253-3574) 
Sunday Mixed  Sherry Smadella (997-6592) 
Odd Couples  Pam & Jeff McConnell (253-6330) 
Sat 5-7 Mixed  Shawn Georgeson (253-2813) 
Masters   Bob Kirkland (257-3294) 
Juniors   Guy Beaudry (237-9166) 
MB Hydro  Tanis Buzza (360-4745) 
S.C. Athletic Conf. (SCAC)  Jae Pria (233-3926) 
Stick League  Tom Campbell (269-8810) 

 
2015 - 2016 EXECUTIVE AND DIRECTORS 

Past President  Matt Jaques (255-1027) 
President  Greg Keddie (204-986-4550) 
1st Vice President Al Wingate (654-0024) 
2nd Vice President VACANT 
Treasurer  Warren Johnson (204-257-4476) 
Secretary  Annette Giguere (231-1221) 
Kitchen & Lounge Neil Denyer (255-0019) 
House   VACANT 
Ice Rentals  Angela Trombo (204-261-4631) 
Membership  Mike Hebert (255-2047) 
Marketing & Newsletter Jason Pruden (801-5226) 
Ice & Draw  Jeff Keeler (204-284-8504) 
Juniors   Guy Beaudry (204-237-9166) 
Fundraising  Pamela Kok (204-254-5104) 
Webmaster   Ken Stevens (204-470-5640) 

 
NEWSLETTER INFORMATION 

Have information for the newsletter? Contact Jason 
Pruden by email (jason@pruden.ca), or leave it at 
the club. 

 


